
Accompanying message for parents: 

Each term we will be sending home an e-postcard with some of the key questions that staff will be 
considering, discussing and pondering with our students. Curiosity and ‘wonder’ are important features 
of learning, and we would like to involve parents in that learning. So we would ask that you use these 
questions to stimulate discussion and to provide you with a starting point for ‘wondering’  alongside 
your child. 

If you would like to find out more about what your child is learning at school, please do take a look at 
the Curriculum maps on our website. You will find one for every subject here.

https://www.theweald.org.uk/page/?title=Curriculum+%2D+Subject+Specific+Details&pid=684


The Weald wonders…

What makes a great 
computer? 

What has your child been thinking about this half term..?

Why is the hormone 
serotonin invaluable to 
the travel and tourism 

industry?
Is nuclear power the 
answer to the energy 

crisis?Describe some of your 
favourite design styles - 
what is it that you like 

about them?

Why did we swap from 
imperial units of 

measurement to metric 
units of measurement?

How did war improve 
healthcare? 


